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8 November 2024 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Dear parents,  

This year, the theme for Anti Bullying week is ‘Respect’ and to raise awareness of the importance of 
this week, students including Sixth form will be invited to wear ‘odd socks’ on Tuesday 12th 
November 2024 with the rest of their full uniform.  

At The Hart School, we are committed to always supporting our students, and therefore it is 
important that we mark this week by reinforcing the message of how and where to get help from in 
school.  

During Anti Bullying week we will be making sure that all students know how to report bullying, who 
they can go to for help and remind them that there are people who care for them if they are 
struggling with a bullying related issue.  

We will also have some activities during tutor time which relate to the theme of ‘Respect’ and will 
remind them of the confidential reporting system available in school and on the school website; 
where they can raise concerns, they make have about themselves or their peers.  

Please do support the school by sending in your child with odd socks on this day – no donation is 
required. However, if you would like to make a donation, you can do this on the website below: 
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk via Odd Socks Day. 

Kind Regards, 

 
 

Nathan Lewis  

Vice Principal – Behaviour and Attitudes  

 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/

